Dear Lori Goodell,

| recently saw that the Friends of the Landfill Committee is looking for another volunteer. | am
interested in participating on the committee. | grew up in Dillingham and | have a strong interest in
preserving the environmental and human health of the community. | graduated from the University of
Alaska Fairbanks in May of 2020 with a Bachelor’s Degree in Geological Sciences. | think my local
knowledge and education would make me a useful addition to the Friends of the Landfill Committee.

I have been employed as the Contaminated Sites Coordinator for the Bristol Bay Native Association for 9
months. Solid waste management and removal falls within the scope of my work and is something |
have experience dealing with in coordination with the Bristol Bay communities. If selected for the
committee, | would be excited to volunteer my efforts and skills to make a positive difference in the
community.

| appreciate the opportunity to apply to be on the Friends of the Landfill Committee. If you have any
questions, you can reach me at jared.miller@bbna.com or 907-842-5257

| look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

%

Jared Miller



